
ADVANCES IN HEALTH ECONOMICS AND HEALTH SERVICES RESEARCH 

Publisher: Emerald Group Publishing 

Series Editors: Michael Grossman, Björn Lindgren, Kristian Bolin and Robert Kaestner 

 

Preference Measurement in Health  

        Volume Edited by Glenn C Blomquist and Kristian Bolin. 

 

Call for Contributions. Submission Deadline: 15 June 2013 

Measurements of individual benefits of different health and medical interventions are 
fundamental for prioritizing among different alternative uses of resources in the healthcare 
sector. While psychometric measures do not necessarily provide information sufficient for 
assigning relative values to different health states, preference-based approaches produce measures 
that allow comparisons of such values. In this volume of the series of Advances in Health 
Economics and Health Services Research, entitled Preference measurement in health, we seek to 
publish papers that refine current theoretical and empirical knowledge for measuring health-state 
preferences. The volume is planned to contain both theoretical and empirical contributions. 
Potentially interesting issues include, for instance, techniques for measuring preferences, mapping 
of health states to health utilities, methods for measuring utilities within clinical trials, and use of 
health-state classification systems.  Interesting issues also might include sources of preference 
heterogeneity such as age, size and configuration of family or household, country or culture, 
current health state, mitigating behavior, and the roles of information and perception. 

We invite full papers. The papers will be initially reviewed and then subject to peer-review in 
order to ensure an appropriate balance of issues analyzed.  

The following timeline applies: Submission of papers 15 June 2013; Initial decision 15 July; 
Peer-reviews finished 15 October; Submission of final papers 15 December.  
 
Please, send your paper to Glenn (gcblom@uky.edu) and Kristian (kristian.bolin@nek.lu.se). 
 
Michael Grossman (City University of New York) and Björn Lindgren (Lund University) have 
been series co-editors for Advances in Health Economics and Health Services Research since 
2005.  In 2010, Bob Kaestner (University of Illinois at Chicago) and Kristian Bolin (Lund 
University) joined Björn and Michael as series co-editors for future volumes.  For information on 
the series, see the publisher’s website, www.emeraldinsigt.com. 

 
 


